
 
Call for Entry
35th International Fadjr Theater Festival
                                                                                           
2016-05-11
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Dramatic Arts Center of Iran will hold the 35th International Fadjr Theater Festival from January 20th to 31st, 2017 in Tehran.
 
We highly appreciate it if you could send us the new productions of your Theater Company.  The festival priority is use of Technology & New methods in theater field; however it is welcome to other performance. 
 
The application should reach Secretariat of the Festival by the specific deadline 22, Nov, 2016.
 
Up to the end of 10, Dec, the Selection Committee will announce the invited international guest Performances through international affairs office of Dramatic Arts Center.
 
You are kindly requested to include the following in your submission:
 
1) A synopsis of the play in English
2) The Director and Playwright’s CV
3) The number of the troupe (including actors, technicians, etc)
4) Full version of performance in DVD /Flash memory
5) Duration time of the play
6) Photos of the performance 
7) Telephone & cell phone number, email address
 
The information should be mailed (just by post) through the following address to Director of International affairs office, Mr. Mehrdad Rayani-Makhsous.
 
Vahdat Hall, Ostad Shahryar st., Hafez Ave., Tehran, 1133914934 Iran
Dramatic Arts Center of Iran
Tel: +9821 66 70 88 61
Fax: +98 21 66 72 53 16
dramatic.artcenter.iran@gmail.com  
Website: www.theater.ir
 www.fitf.theater.ir 
Best Regards,
 
Saeed Asadi
Director
35th International Fadjr Theater Festival
Dramatic Arts Center of Iran
